
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, September 14, 2021 8:16 AM 
'John Huber' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/14/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 11091-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

John Huber, 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, 
and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: hubent=earthlink.net@mg.gospringboard.io <hubent=earthlink.net@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of John 
Huber 

Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 7:06 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

It is your duty to regulate the price of energy fairly and in the interest of the people of 
Florida. Our aging population, including myself, have little or no recourse except for you to 
protect us on fixed incomes from usury and predatory pricing. It is your job and moral duty 
to do so. 

Thank you, 

John Huber 
2205 QUEEN ANNE ST 
MERRITT ISLAND FL, 32952-5567 
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